


ARE:

KEEP KIDS
OFF DRUGS.

WE NEED YOUR HELP 111 .

To the students of the University of Puget Sound School of Law,
I ask for your support in the S.B.A.'s 1990 DARE Day. The DARE
program is a wonderful effort by DARE America, in conjunction with
local police departments, to teach our youths and children about the
dangers and abuses of drugs and alcohol. This program is designed
to teach children not only about the dangers of drug and aicohol
abuse, but about self-respect, respect for others, and taking pride in
themselves and their community.

The Tacoma DARE program is fully supported by private
companies and individuals. The program is in need of funding.
Please help us in supporting this great effort by making a
contribution to the program on November 8, 1990. DARE Day is
an attempt by the S.B.A. to educate and inform everyone about the
DARE program and its success in the past few years. On DARE Day,
please stop by our information center, which will be located on the
Ist floor of the law school building. This is a great investment in our
future- the children of tomorrow. Help them to make the right
decision and to say "NO" to drugs and peer pressure. On behalf of the
S.B.A., I sincerely thank you in advance for your support.

Susan H. Kitsu, Budget/Elections Director



